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Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee, I love attending 

Ems games. However I think that they should be self sufficient and I do not want to 

have to pay millions of dollars towards their new stadium. I think that there is a limit 

on space at the fairgrounds already, and there are better uses for those funds.  


